Oroville Planning Commission Tuesday, January 18, 2022

The meeting was call to order at 4:30 by Chairman Arnie Marchand

Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Valorie Johnson, Heather Marthaller

Absent: Luis Perez

Staff present: Kurt Danison, Emily Finsen, Cindy Boyer

Arnie called for any corrections to the December 2021 meeting's minutes and, hearing none, approved the minutes for the December 20, 2021

Kurt opened the discussion for the Land Use Element and the Comprehensive Plan to be approved and sent to the city council for their approval. Heather motioned and Suzi seconded it to be sent before the city council.

Next discussion was the Cell Tower Adaptation, we will have a public hearing on that next meeting.

The Shoreline workshop needs to be discussed next meeting also.

Kurt brought up that the city needs a better set up to project our maps and information so we don't have to make so many copies.

FEMA to update flood plain regulations, flood damage prevention code, and new flood maps for flood plain.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:50. Next meeting will be February 22, 2022